
 
 
Greetings Point Edward Soccer Participants, Families, Coaches and Sponsors! 
 
We are sending along an update around our plans for our fast-approaching 2022 
Soccer Season, Our Convenors, Matt and Ellen have been working away at 
assembling teams, collating the shirt order and establishing the schedule.  
 
We are currently still needing Coaches to support age Groups U8, and U13.  As 
mentioned previously, no previous experience is necessary, a valid police check, 
sense of humour and enthusiasm are the only pre-requisites!  If you are a parent 
who is willing to help but concerned about your level of expertise, we will happily 
match you with a Coach with more experience!  Please consider helping, we 
would be so grateful! 
 
We have scheduled a Coaches Meeting for Thursday May 12, 2022, at 6:30pm at 
the Point Edward Ex-Serviceman’s Club on Michigan Avenue (reminder will be 
sent out closer to that date) 
 
Game Times are as follows:  
 
U6 Hot Shots will be playing Mondays at either 5:45pm or 6:30 pm the teams will alternate 
through those two time slots 
 
U8 Tykes will be playing Wednedsays 5:45pm or 6:30pm  
 
U10 Juniors will be playing Thursdays 5:45 or 6:30pm 
 
U14 Intermediates will be playing on Tuesdays at either 6:15pm or 7:15pm  
 



 
**Once your team has the appropriate allotment of Coaches, you will be 
contacted by your Coach.  Please be patient, while we continue to add Coaches to 
our roster! 
 
Teams will be posted on our website using only the first name and last initial of 
your player’s name – to protect their privacy 
 
We have a couple sponsor spots remaining if anyone has any interest in 
sponsoring a team!  Sponsorship is $250.00, your business logo will be featured 
on the front of each player’s shirt, Sponsors will be listed on our website and will 
receive a free team photo. 
 
Players will receive a free “Memory Mate” photo, medal (for the younger 
divisions) and a pizza party at the end of the season.   
 
Soccer is slated to begin the week of May 23rd (Hot Shots will not play on the 
Victoria Day holiday, we will ensure they have an additional Monday at the end of 
the season!)  August 15th will be the last day of the season! For U6 Hot Shot 
Players. 
 
Thank you for your patience as we continue to work through resuming our 
programming! 
 
Please forward any inquiries to our soccer email   soccer@pointminor.ca    
 
Thank you for your support! 
PEMAA &  Matt and Ellen 
 
 

 


